
 
 
 
Access to Public Information Request 

 

Date of receipt:  7th March 2019  

Date of response:  2nd April 2019 

PwC Tourism and Customer Experience Strategic Review 

 

Request for information: 

On Wednesday 27th February the Committee for Economic Development released a 

summary of the PwC Tourism and Customer Experience Strategic Review. This was 

published on the Government website at the following link. https://gov.gg/publications 

 

The report in its entirety was available to the Committee on or around November 2017. In 

the report you will notice on page 5 it makes mention of the 28 stakeholders that were 

interviewed;  Iwas one of the stakeholders.  

 

I am formally requesting that the report is released in its entirety for public and industry 

consumption.  

 
Response:  

The PwC Tourism and Customer Experience Strategic Review has been published, with the 
necessary redactions, and can be found online at www.gov.gg/publications.  
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